
 
 
 
 

Appendix 9 
 

ADJUNCT TO 5.1 – PUBLIC QUESTIONS STATUS UDPATE 
 

Response to public question taken on notice at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council on 25 August 2021 

 

Ordinary Meeting of Council 
 
 
 

Wednesday 22 September 2021 at 7:000pm 
 
 

Via Videoconference (Zoom) 
 
 
 

 



 

 

7 September 2021 
jr:mg 
 
 
Carmen Bell 

QUEENSCLIFF   VIC   3225 
Via email: 
 
 
Dear Carmen Bell 
 
PUBLIC QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
I am writing in response to the public question that was taken on notice at the Ordinary 
Meeting of Council held on Wednesday 25 August 2021. The public question reads as 
follows: 
 
The monthly Planning Report at Council Meetings provides a snapshot of planning activity in 
the Borough and as such is a valuable document. In the interest of transparency, would 
Council consider adding Secondary Consent planning permit amendments to enable 
scrutiny? 
 
Further to the above, I provide the following advice. 
 
Officers will be discussing the secondary consent process with Council at an upcoming 
briefing.  Officer will discuss the statutory intent of secondary consent approvals and the 
appropriate way to report decisions.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
      

Martin Gill 
     CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  
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